Ten Years
Namaste Everyone,

Nearly, 10 years ago, I was chatting with a longtime friend in California. He asked me, “When are you going to start speaking on Advaita?” I said, “Wayne hasn’t told me to speak.” After the chat and five minutes later, I got an email from Wayne, 

Tue 3/6/2012 9:23 AM

Hello my love,

The time has come for you to leave the nest.
… Give some thought to teaching as Bala…

Much love

Wayne

I left out some of the details of the email. But this “coincidence” pretty much sums up how the teaching has manifested. Teaching Advaita is not a full-time endeavor. Every so often I think that speaking will die out like a dwindling flame. Then something comes along to give a little spark to the flame. Recently, the tiny spark is that Thorns for a Seeker is being translated into French and will be published late spring and an invitation to speak in Wisconsin the weekend of  June 24th.

In a nutshell, I neither pursue nor avoid teaching. 


With Love,

Todd 


Todd holds online Satsang on the second Wednesday of every month. The time is from 7-8pm Eastern Standard Time.
The zoom id is

Meeting ID: 921 6664 4038




